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I support HB 3075 which provides for reasonable requirements for gun purchases, 

including permitting and limits on magazine capacity. The bill is flexible in how the 

firearms safety training requirement is fulfilled. 

 

Confidentiality of applicant information is a helpful safety feature of the bill and 

exemptions for active-duty law enforcement and military personnel are reasonable, if 

not ideal – I do believe there should be a limit on the number [and some types] of 

weapons any person can have. 

 


